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July Hiawatha HS Recycle Cancelled 
A lack of volunteers is cited as the reason behind the cancellation of the Hiawatha High School
Biology Club's Community Recycling this month. 

Patrons are reminded, due to the July cancellation, not to leave recycled items in the high school
parking lot. 

The community recycling effort is expected to be held next month, scheduled for August 18th. 
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